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FREE CHLORINE MAINTENANCE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

MARTIN COUNTY UTILITIES, THE CITY OF STUART AND  

SOUTH MARTIN REGIONAL UTILITY (SMRU) 

FREE CHLORINE MAINTENANCE 

 

Martin County Utilities, City of Stuart and South Martin Regional Utility 

(SMRU) will temporarily change the method of chlorinating potable water 

to insure the future safety of the water.  The Utility water users may 

notice an unusual chlorine taste or odor in their tap water during the 

period of January 18, 2015 – January 25, 2015. 
 

These temporary conditions will not be harmful to your health; however, if 

you are on kidney dialysis, you should consult your physician for special 

instructions concerning this matter.  If you have tropical fish or aquatic 

animals, you should contact your local tropical fish store for advice and 

take appropriate action to insure that you have properly treated the water 

before adding it your aquarium.  
 

The hydrant flushing during this period may cause the water to become 

cloudy and discolored.  This is a temporary condition and should not last 

more than a few hours. 
 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience you may experience during this 

time.  Please keep in mind that this is necessary to provide safe water for 

our customers. 
 

For more information contact Martin County Utilities Customer Service 

at (772) 221-1434, the City of Stuart Customer Service at (772) 288-5317 

or (772) 288-5318 or South Martin Regional Utility (SMRU) Customer 

Service at (772) 546-2511. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
-end- 

cb/USD) 

 
 

This notification can be reproduced in an alternative format upon request by contacting the County ADA Coordinator (772-221-1396),  

the County Administration Office (772-288-5940) or Florida Relay 711.  

www.martin.fl.us                                                                     2401 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, Florida 34996 
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For immediate release:  Jan. 01, 2015 

Contact:  Martin County Utilities & Solid Waste Customer Service (772) 221-1434 

                The City of Stuart Customer Service (772) 288-5317 or (772) 288-5318 

                South Martin Regional Utility (SMRU) Customer Service (772) 546-2511 

 

http://www.martin.fl.us/

